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I am opposed to measure HB 2006.  A person becomes of age at 18 not 21. All the 

issues with gun violence is not the gun, is not the age.  The issue lies with an 

individual.  The issue with mental health and lack consequences for actions and lack 

of follow through is where the problem lies.  

 

I oppose gun regulation for the sack of regulation.  We already have laws that are not 

being adhered to, due to lack of follow through and consequences. 

 

18 year olds and younger hunt, target practice, a variety of out door gun related 

activities.  Age is not the gun violence issue.  Mentally ill people are the issue.   

 

Please vote no, please do not vote to punish the citizens for the issue of a few.  The 

second Amendment is a right of an individual, this type of law defies an Americans 

right.  Make harsher punishments and follow through on them to stem violent people, 

not punish the innocent for actions of a few.  


